
NOTICE  

 

_FAREWELL NOTICE_ 

 

DATE - 25/02/2022 

 

This is to notify to inform all faculty members, 

nonteaching staff and the students that the college 

is going to organise a farewell program on 

28/02/2022 at 12:00 noon at Aurobindo Hall on 

the occasion of the retirement of our beloved 

teacher, Dr.  Subhajit Gangopadhyay. 

The entire college family are requested to ensure 

their presence to grace the occasion. 

 

➢ Principal 

 


